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Dear Friends, 

 

Since 1880, the Hunkins & Eaton Insurance Agency has served the property and 

casualty needs of the greater Littleton area with pride and professionalism. I 

purchased the firm from my parents, Winton and Patricia Eastman, in 1993; they had 

owned the business since 1957. 

 

I am incredibly pleased to announce that my wife Tonya and I have sold the Hunkins 

& Eaton Insurance Agency to another long-standing, local, professional firm, Geo. M. 

Stevens & Son Co. (GMS). The Stevens agency has likewise served our region since 

the 1880s, offering property and casualty insurance as well as life and health 

insurance products. GMS has offices in Littleton, Lancaster, Lisbon, and Colebrook. 

The GMS principals, Chris Knapp and Keith Young, are highly regarded, local 

insurance professionals with a deep commitment to the North Country. 

 

Most importantly, the outstanding staff of our agency, Teresa Dodge, Jennie 

Fischer-Vear and Katrina Morse, will be joining the GMS, as will our part-time 

associate, Lucy Peloquin, who will be rejoining the GMS family! They are looking 

forward to joining a team that also cares deeply about its customers by providing 

high quality sales and service. 

 

Our longest tenured associate and bookkeeper, Donna Knighton will now be able to 

fully retire! And we sincerely thank her for her 32 years of loyal, trustworthy 

commitment and service to our family business. 

 



For the near future, Teresa, Jennie, Katrina, and Lucy will continue to work from the 

Littleton office at 93 Main Street, and all email addresses and phone numbers will 

remain the same. 

 

To you, our customers, thank you very much for your past business relationship with 

Hunkins & Eaton Agency. We believe this sale to Geo M. Stevens & Son will be a 

seamless and positive transition for you, our valued customers.  Tonya and I would 

like to thank Donna, Teresa, Jennie, Katrina, and Lucy sincerely for their long 

standing, loyal commitment to our business; they fully embody the essence of a 

‘family business.’ They are the best! 

  

 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

  

Greg and Tonya Eastman 
 
  
  
  
  
 


